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Speling Test

Every child in Year 1 to Year 6 has brought these three sheets home this week. They
will have looked a little different as they will be specifically for your year group.

The Class Letter is a really important piece of communication and where you can
find a useful summary of what your child will be learning over this half term. What days
they need their PE Kit, spelling books etc.

The Home Learning Grid gives you the selection of activities on offer for them to
choose to study at home. Please support your child with this. The deadline for bringing
home learning in to school is Monday 10th February.

The Knowledge Organiser is also stuck info home learning books and shows you in
detail the key facts for their project. Your child will benefit from discussing this
knowledge organiser at home and learning some vocabulary.

Collection On time ~ New Policy

Children that are regularly collected after 3.25 will be sent to After School Club and you will be
charged the After School Club rate. Please ensure you are on time to collect your child. Thank you




Diary Dates

Monday 27th January Interim Reports sent home to parents
Tuesday 28th January Y4 Trip to the Environmental resource Centre
Wednesday 29th January Y3 Class Assembly at 9am

Wednesday 5th February Y4 Class Assembly at 9am

Thursdoi 61h Februori Y2 Trip to Skipton Casftle

Times Tables Rock Stars!
Is your child using it?
The website helps children learn times tables and division facts through fun games and
activities. Please support your child to log on as this really improves their times table
knowledge.

Cost for school meals is £51 for next half term. Please send in cash or make
cheques payable to the Oaks CP School.

Thank you for your support, Jo Grundy, Headteacher




